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Last week we were learning…

Maths: how division relates to multiplication. 
We looked at fact families, sharing and 
grouping.

Literacy: We have been using inference skills to 
write stories using picture prompts. We have 
continued our study of poetry through guided 
reading to help with our own poetry skills.

Science: we studied what animals need to 
survive and thought about how animals can
obtain oxygen on land and in the water. 

Geography: we studied the hot and cold locations 
on the globe; comparing the physical features of 
both and the animals we might find there. 
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Next week we will be 
learning…

This week we will have an 
amended timetable around 

the play rehearsals. 

Maths: we will maintain 
daily maths through our 
fast maths sessions and 
will be doing our termly 
progress checks

Literacy: We will continue 
our work on poetry, 
finishing a presentation 
poem about winter. 

Science: we will be looking 
at what animals and 
humans need to survive. 

Geography: . 

We will be ending our topic 
on the continents and 
oceans with some globe and 
atlas work. 

Reminders

Christmas play!

Please make sure any 
remaining costumes are sent 
in as soon as possible: 
everything named and 
everything in a named bag. 

Thank you!

Friday is also Christmas 
jumper day. 


